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Save the Date! Pay
Transparency Are Here to
Stay – Are You Compliant? –
Webcast on April 24

Labor & Employment Law Update
By Julie Proscia and Sara Zorich on April 11, 2024

Across the country, states are implementing pay transparency laws, which will
impact the way employers advertise, pay and hire their employees. These laws
are here to stay and if employers are not preparing for compliance now, they are
setting themselves up for headaches later.

Join Julie Proscia and Sara Zorich on April 24 at 10 AM as they discuss the trends
of these new pay transparency laws.


